
 

 

 

Thank you for eating Lunch with us! 
 

Below you will find the Pre-Order link for Euclid and Lincoln Schools for the Month 

of June and the direct link to the Maschio’s menus. 
 

All meals are Free under the Federally Mandated continuation of the SSO 

Program throughout June 2022, however, a preorder must be in place for your 

Elementary student to receive the lunch of their choice. 
 

Hasbrouck Heights Elementary Schools Lunch Order Platform 
 

Orders will need to be placed in advance for the entire month of May. 

The form will close on Thursday, May 26th and no orders will be accepted after 

this date.  

*IMPORTANT* Please be sure that you receive a confirmation email with your 

child/children’s lunch choices. If you do not receive a confirmation, you will 

need to resubmit the order.  

 

For more information, please visit  

Hasbrouck Heights Schools Nutrislice Menus  

 

Questions or Concerns?  

Email Food Service Director Marilyn at mgiancaspro@maschiofood.com 

http://www.payforit.net/
http://www.payforit.net/
hhschools.nutrislice.com/

